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Tuesday, Mar 13 
6:15, Social Time 
6:45-9 Meeting

 Baste & Banter
JEAN IMPEY 

March’s Exciting Speaker and Workshop Leader 
She’s is an artist, quilter, teacher and speaker 

Tuesday Night, March 13th  

“Finding Your Passion and Running With It” Come and ignite 
your quilting passion—more than ever.  

And Saturday from 10am - 4pm for the Workshop  

Jean says, The Spider Web design is an old quilt block sometimes called a String Quilt. I have fallen 
in love with this design and have continued to make it again and again, each time making it a bit 
differently. In this class, anything goes and everyone is successful. 

It’s a bit of old-style quilting, mixing it up with the fascinating use of color and design and making it 
your own. We will start sewing almost immediately and I will be able to teach you techniques for 
accuracy and speed.Weave strips of fabric into a new quilt full of surprises. You will loose yourself 
into the rhythm of stitches and repetition while making a work of art.  

Bring your favorite fabrics and scraps whether it’s contemporary, modern, traditional, hand dyes, 
tonal, batiks, or thimbleberries - it looks best when you throw in everything.... My first Spider Web 
had over 280 different fabrics – not including the crazy pieced kites. It was so exciting that I have 
made more than a dozen more. 

In my one day class, you will have enough time to make a pillow, and then if you love the process, 
you can continue on and make the whole quilt. It’s fun, it’s creative, and you’ll learn techniques that 
you will continue to use on other quilts you make. There is a $12.00 Kit Fee which includes your 
own kite-shaped Plexiglass Template.  

  
To meet the teacher before the guild meeting, join us for dinner  

4:30 at Palombo’s in Old Town 

Contact Marlene Oaks to reserve a seat: sewingatlightspeed@gmail.com  
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PRESIDENT’S MARCH MESSAGE

In some parts of the country, spring arrives this month.  I, for 
one, am not yet ready to get rid of “winter” as we know it 
here in Riverside County.  I appreciate the colder weather and 
the greening of the hills, and I like it to be that way for as 
long as possible!  Have you been sewing and quilting while it’s 
been cold?  I wish I could be doing more of it, but I actually 
seem to have very little time to sew from week to week. 

People have asked for an update on Rosie, my 12-year-old 
neighbor, who has been battling cancer.  Rosie is doing okay, 
always cheerful when I see her.  She has had an additional 
surgery to get rid of a couple of pockets of infection, and it’s 
possible she may have to have another, as there is a bump 
forming near one of her incision lines.  She’s due for an MRI 
to check on that.  So she can certainly still use any prayers 

you have.  She cannot return to school this year, and although a teacher comes to the house 
every few days, she may have to be held back and do seventh grade again.  If she is well enough 
to mingle with people, I may bring her to the June Basket Bonanza.  If she is not, I will be 
casting my tickets for stuff for her!  She is greatly looking forward to learning how to sew and 
quilt. 

I hope you’re all cleaning, cleaning, cleaning, and remembering Sherry and the Basket Bonanza 
as you do!  The more she has to put into baskets, the better!  Bring her everything!   

I can hardly wait to see our cookbook in print!  I love those things, as they make such great 
presents.  Shirley is doing a great job of proofing them and spearheading this effort.  We do not 
expect you to sit out in front of Vons trying to sell a minimum number!  We do hope you will buy 
some for friends and family to give away as gifts.  We hope to sell them to local stores (quilt 
shops, and shops in Old Town, perhaps) as well. 

If you are new, rest assured that Linda Bretton, our Friendship Group Coordinator, is working on 
getting you into a group, if you have expressed that wish.  Please see Linda for additional details.  
Also, don’t forget the many friendship opportunities to be had by simply volunteering for positions 
within the guild.  The Quilt Show happens in October every year, but it comes together gradually 
over the year and Rita and Janice need a lot more help than they currently have.  Philanthropy is 
another great way to feel like you are an integral part of the guild.  Philanthropy meets the LAST 
SATURDAY of every month, at the Assistance League on Montezuma in Temecula.  Join us! 

Quilt on, 

Ellen French, President 



LAKESIDE WOMAN’S CLUB 
33rd ANNUAL QUILT SHOW AND BOUTIQUE 
Friday, March 9, 2018 from 10am - 4pm ($5) 
Saturday, March 10, 2018 from 10am - 4pm ($5) 
Lakeside VFW, 12650 Lindo Lane, Lakeside, CA

“God Bless America” Opportunity Quilt Raffle (Drawing held March 22nd)

Second Hand Rose Boutique (Gently Used and Handmade Items for sale)

Sewing Closet (Fabrics, Yarn, Books, Patterns and More for Sale)


DESERT QUILTERS OF NEVADA 
QUILT LAS VEGAS 2018 @ Henderson Convention Center in Henderson, NV 
Thursday, March 29, 2018 from 5:30pm - 8pm ($5) 
Friday and Saturday, March 30-31, 2018 from 9am-5pm ($8) 
“What Was Old Is New Again” Featured Circle: Loose Threads

To include: Demonstrations, Merchant Mall, Quilt Appraisals, Opportunity Quilts, Raffle Baskets 
and Food Trucks


L.A. COUNTY QUILTERS GUILD 
Friday, April 27, 2018 from 9am - 5pm 
Saturday, April 28, 2018 from 9am - 3 pm 
Greek Orthodox Church of Long Beach, 5761 E Colorado Street, Long Beach, CA

“Quilts: From the Bolt to the Bed”

Featuring: Jeannette Krebsbach


2018 CHULA VISTA QUILT SHOW 
Friday, May 18, 2018 from 10am - 4pm ($5 Entrance ‘Donation’) 
Saturday, May 19, 2018 from 10am - 4pm ($5 Entrance ‘Donation’) 
Community Congressional Church’s Bradley Hall, 276 F Street, Chula Vista, CA

Show Floor to feature over 150 quilts and display items from local artists

Second Floor to feature a Vender and Craft Mall

Key Raffle Item: “Fan-tastic!” Opportunity Quilt ($1/chance or 5 chances/$6)  


BEACH CITIES QUILTERS GUILD 
FANTA-SEA OF QUILTS QUILT SHOW 
June 2, 2018 from 10am - 5pm ($10) 
June 3, 2018 from 10am - 4pm ($10)  
Soka University Gymnasium, 1 University Drive, Aliso Viejo, CA 

Quilt Show w/ Merchant Market, Opportunity Quilt Drawing, Auction* and More

***AUCTION at 1pm on Saturday the 2nd***  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Places to Go!!  Quilts to See!!
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Block of the Month 

Block of The Month 2018: Block #3  

Here is block #3. This block is due at the April meeting. We are 
keeping with nine patch variations and this is a simple variation with 
each of the nine patches made with two-- 21⁄2” X 41⁄2” pieces of 
fabric.  

The fabrics you need this month are our focus fabric -- Effervescence 
– Wild by Robert Kaufman, your coordinating fabric based on the 
colors in the focus fabric, a black fabric and a white fabric.  

We will be selling fat quarters of the focus fabric at the meetings for 
$2 each. It should only take one fat quarter to make the twelve blocks 
for this year.  

We encourage you to make two blocks, one to enter in the drawing 
and one to keep.  

Cut list -- For one block:  

Focus fabric: one 21⁄2” X 41⁄2“ rectangle Coordinating color 
fabric: two 21⁄2” X 18” strips, one 21⁄2” X 41⁄2” rectangle  

Assembling the block:  

 • Use the photos to get the color placement.  

 • Sew white strip to one color strip. Press toward color.  
Cut into four 41⁄2”strips.  

 • Sew black strip to remaining color strip. Press toward  
black. Cut into four 41⁄2”strips.  

 • Sew the feature fabric rectangle to the remaining color  
rectangle –sewing on the long edge. Press open.  

 • Layout pieces in correct order as shown in photo three.  

 • Using a precise 1/4” seam allowance and right sides  
together, sew the horizontal rows together, pressing  
pieces with a horizontal seam toward the other piece.  

 • Keep rows in order and now sew rows together. If  
pressed correctly, the seams should nest and help  
patches aligned.  

 • Press seams and square the block to 12 1/2” x 12 1/2”.  
Repeat to make a second block to keep!  

Adriane Ridder & Shelly McNeely, Block of the Month Coordinators 
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Rules:  

 Each member may enter 1 quilt in challenge. 

 Quilt must have been made 

 since September of 2017.  

 There is no minimum size of quilt. 

 Maximum, no bigger than 240” 

        perimeter (see me if it is). 

 Quilt must be made of fabric, made  

        by hand or machine, sandwiched with batting and quilted. 

Quilt must have label with name and date.  This must be covered 

with blue painters tape at judging time. 

 Please sign up for challenge with Sandy 

 Besanson at guild meetings January 9 -  
          August 14. 

 Quilts must have a cat or dog or  

        both “Cats and Dogs,” as many as  

        you want, must be main perspective. 

 No group quilts.  

2018 Valley of the Mist Quilt Guild Challenge 

 

Cats & Dogs 
Prizes 

 

1. Originality 

2. Creativity 

3. Workmanship 

Judging Categories 

Questions: 

Call or email me, 

Sandy Besanson 

951) 294-8030 

sandybesanson@gmail.com 

 

Challenge Quilt



PATT BLAIR  
April 10, 2018 Lecture: What’s My Line 
April 11, 2018 Workshop: Media Mixer with Patt 
Patt is a talented artist and in multiple mediums. She is a wonderful teacher and many of our 
members have enjoyed her classes.


MIKE MCNAMARA 
May 8, 2018 Lecture: The Quilts of Mike McNamara 
May 9, 2018 Workshop: Magic Square  
Mike likes to reinvent blocks and use them in new ways. Some of his recent projects included 
the Double Wedding Ring, Sunbonnet Sue, Pickle Dish, Drunkard’s Path, Broken Dishes and 
Sunrays. 


BASKET BONANZA 
June 12, 2018: Annual In-House Fund Raiser. No speaker, no workshops


QUILTER’S UNIVERSTY  
July 10, 2018: Members Mini-Workshops. No speaker.


PHILANTHROPY SEW-IN 
August 14, 2018: Annual philanthropy sewing evening. No speaker, no workshops. 


ANNUAL GUILD BIRTHDAY PARTY 
September 11, 2018: Dessert challenge and challenge quilts. No speaker, no workshops.


JILL SCHUMACHER 
October 9, 2018 Lecture: Tips and Tricks for Machine Quilting 
October 13, 2018 Workshop: Feathers and Background Stitches 
Jill is an award-winning quilter and teacher; this is your chance to gain confidence with free-
motion quilting. 

MEMBER SHOWCASE 
November 9, 2018: Lectures and Trunk Show of Members. No speaker, no workshops.


HOLIDAY PARTY 
December 11, 1018: Holiday party and potluck. Optional gift exchange.


Leora Raikin is going to be teaching a workshop on African 
Embroidery on Saturday, March 10th, at the Glen Oaks 
Clubhouse from 10am to 4pm. There is still plenty of room 
for any one interested in this folkloric craft. 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2018 Programs

WORKSHOP UPDATE



An important part of our monthly meetings is our inspirational Show & Tell. The number one 
“most interesting and fun” agenda item that remains top on the list of the comments received 
by members is the Show & Tell.  We all love seeing our members’ projects (finished or 
unfinished).  Plus, you earn a chance to win a prize at the end of the year by receiving a ticket 
for every quilt you bring.  Remember that we are all at different levels of quilting and every quilt 
will be an inspiration to someone. 
  
For March, please bring your GREEN or Celtic designs; embellished quilts.  Remember, we 
always like to see your recently completed quilts regardless of the theme of the month. Next 
month, April, we encourage you to bring pastels & Easter themes, Spring flowers or garden 
quilts. 
  
We look forward to hosting the monthly Show & Tell!  See you March 13th. 
Dot Demmin and Liz Lehner 
951-461-2443 

 

We will have packets of tickets for the new members who 
have joined the guild. Stop by and pick up your packet of 
tickets if you haven’t already done so. I also have tote 
bags and guild pins that we had designed for the Guild’s 
25th anniversary. If you would like either of these items, I 
have them for sale as well. 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Show & Tell 

Opportunity Quilt



Hello Quilters !!!!  

The theme for March is "Text Prints". It's fabric that has any kind of writing! We have 
13 people signed up to exchange (I will send an email reminder).  
You will need to bring 13 sets of 3 different prints (If you have questions please 
don't hesitate to call :) ) One yard of each print will work perfectly!! 
Please remember to cut your fabric (quilt store quality) at 2.5 inches X the width of the 
fabric. Please group your sets together in a bag with your name on it and tag with your 
initials as that will make separating the fabric easier for us. The themes for the next 
couple months are as follows: 

April: Grundge by Moda (I will bring examples) 
May: Fall fabrics  

Sign-ups for these are still open, so come visit our table and add your name to the 
lists !!!!  

Happy Quilting,  

Janice Quackenbush & Georganne Beebe  

We had our Valentine’s and Presidents Day themes at our last meeting and our table earned 
$205 at the February meeting - so a big THANK YOU to all participants!! 

Congratulations to the following winners of the Valentine’s Day and President Day themed 
baskets:  Anita Renninger for “Old Glory”, Janice Emerson for “Home is Where the Heart Is”, 
Margie Hillard for “Holiday Hearts”, Ida Colvin for “Anabel”, and Janice Emerson for “Battle 
Hymn”.  “HOP” on by the  Merchandise table and try your “LUCK” to win the St. Patrick’s Day 
and Easter themed items at the upcoming meeting.  Tickets are only $1 each or 7 for $5.  It’s a 
fun way to support the Guild and - who knows - you could be the next lucky winner!!  

We also ask that you all keep the Merchandise Table in mind as you sort through your fabric 
stashes, books, notions, quilt patterns, etc. New and gently-used items are always gladly 
accepted and appreciated at our monthly meeting collections.   

See you at the March meeting!  
  
Jeanette Stevens and Elaine Giometti 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Charm Strips

Merchandise Table



Mark your calendar for Our 20th Quilt Show Day! 
 

Saturday, October 6th, 2018. 

Our show is only 8 months away. Our committee has begun the jobs with all 
of the ups and downs that make our Quilt Show successful.  

On Quilt Show Day, we hang beautiful quilts that will be on display during the 
Quilt Walk for the two weeks leading up to the Show.  There will be live and 
silent actions. Our Old Town Quilt Show makes it possible to support our guild 
and enables us to support non-profit organizations. 

Come join our committee on Friday, March 9th at 1pm and Friday, April 
13th at 1pm at the Grace Mellman Library. The library is located at 41000 County Center 
Drive in Temecula. 

We will need a lot of helping hands to make the 2018 Quilt Show our biggest fund raiser ever 
and to make Old Town shine with quilts.  

Rita Dominguez  
2018 Quilt Show Chairman 

We have a new friendship group forming for beginning quilters.  If you are interested in joining 
this group, stop by the philanthropy table (near the hospitality table) 15 minutes before the 
meeting starts and talk to Laurie Gonzales. We also have a few groups that are accepting new 
members.  If you think you might like to join one of these groups, call the contact person listed. 

> Off the Rails is a group for those who do quilting on a frame, usually meets on a Sunday 
afternoon, contact Bonnie Hallett. 
> Free Spirit Appliqué is a hand appliqué group, meets 2nd and 4th Mondays at 10:00, contact 
Margie Beaver. 

If you are in another group that is accepting new members, or you would like to start a new 
group, please stop by the membership table at the next meeting and let me know.   

Thank you, 

Linda Bretton 

brettonL@gmail.com 
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Temecula Quilt Show Committee News

Friendship Groups 

mailto:brettonL@gmail.com


 

Thank you to everyone for their donations for the Brown Bag event coming up in June.  We 
are off to a great start and already have some great items. I will be at the March meeting and 
you can find me at the back of the room where I will be collecting all of your donations. 
Also, I am hoping all the friendship groups will, again this year, create a basket to donate. The 
last couple of years their baskets have been fantastic. Our guild has some of the most creative 
people!  And we will also have our “Silent Auction” table which is always fun and exciting. 
So please see what items you have in your sewing room that you no longer need or use and 
box them up and bring them in March. Thanks everyone, in advance, for your generosity. 

Sherry Riddle 
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Brown Bag & Basket Bonanza 

Our Annual Retreat

ANNUAL RETREAT 

Thank you to everyone for paying your balance for this year’s 
retreat.  This is going to be a wonderful weekend full of sewing, 
games, prizes and lots of friendship. At the March meeting I will 
have brochures for each of you.  We are really 
looking forward to a great weekend. 

Sherri Riddle and Lynn Korito



We had a full house at our January meeting with Bonnie K. Hunter!   We had 113 people, plus a 
few who might have missed signing in. There were about 70 members present, 11 NEW 
members, and 32 guests. A warm welcome to our new members: Sheryl Lam, Valerie 
Garrett, Patricia Dowell, Paula McGaugh, Lynn Sutphen, Sandie Hargrove, Debbie 
Yanta, Steve Yanta, Margie Hillard, Karen Bracken, and Bonnie Pelle.  

Many of you have renewed your membership for 2018 and thank you! Membership cards (with 
a guest pass) will be at the check-in table in February. If you have not renewed, a gentle 
reminder that dues are from January to January, so please get your forms and 
checks in soon, either bring to February meeting, or mail.  Forms are on the Guild’s 
website.     

Please see Cheri McDowell    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Membership

Monthly Program & Room Set Up



News for March 2018 

Clari&ication:		We	are	still	making	quilts	and	pillowcases	for	the	Homeless	Veterans	Program	
at	March	ARB.		We	will	collect	items	for	the	Alternatives	to	Domestic	Violence	(ADV)	Shelter	
on	the	following	monthly	schedule.	Please	drop	off	items	at	the	Philanthropy	table. NOTE: 
WE NEED MASCULINE PRINTS/SOLIDS IN 2YRD CUTS. 
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Philanthropy

March $10.00 (+) gift cards to Winco, Stater Bros., Vons Target, Walmart 
or any gas company or VISA type card that can be used anywhere.

April Cleaning supplies:  Bleach, all purpose cleaner, lysol, toilet bowl 
cleaner, glass cleaner, sponges.

May Art Supplies:  Colored Pencils, crayons, coloring books, children’s 
scissors, colored paper; beading supplies; card making supplies.

June Office supplies:  copy paper, Printer Ink HP 8720 and 8600, tape, 
pens and pencils.

July Body wash, hand soap, bar soap, shampoo, conditioner, toilet 
paper, paper towels.

Crib/
Baby 

Throws

Changing 
Pads

Twin bed Pillowcases
Child 
Lap 
Quilt

Adult 
Lap 

Quilt

Baby (B/
G/N). 

RED ok.

Youth cottons 
and flannels - 

RED ok.

Male (Veterans), 
Women, Teens (B/G), 

Child (B/G)

Male 
(Veterans), 

Women, Teen/
Youth (B/G)

Teens / 
Youths

Any

30” x 45” 
30” x 54” 
36” x 45” 
36” x 54” 

18” x 22” 
or whatever 
scraps you 

have that are 
closest.

*Minimum 64’ x 84”   
(*can be bigger) 

These minimums for the 
Veterans are very 

specific, confirm all of 
your measurements. 
We are happy add 

batting/backing to your 
top.

27”xWOF 
9”xWOF 
3”xWOF 

Standard size 
Memory 
helper:  
3x9=27

40”x55”

 
40”x55” 

Requires a 
center batting 

piece and 
quilt for 

sturdiness.

Only Masculine 
Theme(s)

We always 
have precut 

kits and 
instructions 
available.

young  
male  
teens

Only 
Mas-
culine  

Themes 

Next	Philanthropy	Workday:	
	Saturday,	March	31st:		10:00-3:00	

Assistance	League	-	28720	Via	Montezuma	
Temecula,	CA	92590	

Bring	all	sewing	or	cutting	supplies,	your	lunch	and	drinks.		We	
will	need	some	teams	of	2	to	cut	pillowcase	kits:	If	you	can’t	

come	regularly,	please	make	this	the	time	you	do!	

Call	Karen	Wurfel	for	more	information:		661-733-4037	
or	email:	kjwurfel@gmail.com	



We’re Cookin’ Cookbook Contest  
~Book will close on April 15, 2018~  

~We only need 62 more recipes until we get 300~  

									 	 	 	 	 	 When	we	reach	our	goal	of	300	recipes	 	
	 Goal	Prize		 	 	 there	will	be	a	drawing	for	a	quilt	kit	from	

	 	 	 	 					Hoffman	Fabrics	valued	at	$50.	

		

	 Grand	Prize		 																				 $100	Cash	 

Here’s	how	you	enter	to	win...1	ticket	for	every	hard	copy	recipe	you	bring	to	me	at	
the	meetings.	2	tickets	for	every	recipe	you	enter	on	line.	There	will	be	a	drawing	at	
the	general	meeting	when	we	reach	300	recipes.	All	tickets	will	be	saved	for	the	big	
drawing...so...	the	more	recipes	you	enter,	the	more	your	chances	to	win.	If	you	enter	
at	least	3	recipes	you	will	receive	one	free	cookbook.	They	will	be	sold	to	members	
at	$5	a	piece	and	$10-$12	for	nonmembers.		

Here’s	where	we	are	to	date:	
 

	23	appetizers	*	40	soup	&	salads	*	23	veggie/sides	*	64	entrees		
*	30	breads	*	35	desserts	*	17	cookies	&	candy		

		
To	enter	your	recipes	on	line	go	to:		

www.typensave.com		

User	name:	VOTMQG	Password:	onion333		

Any	questions	call	me	at	(951)	210-0560	or	email	me	at	
sebrown236@gmail.com		

Important:Please	proof	your	recipes	 
In	order	to	keep	recipes	cohesive,	I	had	to	change	many	of	the	abbreviations	and	
may	have	mistyped.	Only	you	would	know	so	please	go	back	in	and	check	your	
recipes	for	accuracy.	Remember	they	will	be	printed	with	your	name,	so	it’s	up	to	
you	to	make	sure	things	are	correct. 
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We’re Cookin’ Cookbook
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Adam Adriane

(951) 733-4468
AdamP@tarbell.com
CalBRE Lic #02008956

(626) 893-5647
AdrianeR@tarbell.com

CalBRE Lic #02008957
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Service you deserve. People you trust.

Don’t wait! Call Today for a FREE Market 
Analysis of your home’s value.

To Advertise in this 
Newsletter 

Please Contact: 
Sheri Eramo 

lnerm@aol.com

mailto:lnerm@aol.com
mailto:lnerm@aol.com
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Thank You for Supporting Our Advertisers

Fat Quarters Quilt Shop 

 
 

728 Civic Center Dr.  
(formerly Escondido Ave)  

Vista, CA 92084 
760-758-8308 

www.fatquartersquiltshop.com 
 

Monday thru Saturday 10:00 am – 5:30 pm 
Closed on Sunday 

 

 
Over 4000 bolts of the NEWEST fabrics! 

 

Check out our 25% off Daily Sales! 
 

 
Stop by and be inspired  - 

Meet your friends at Fat Quarters Quilt Shop! 
Quilting the world together one stitch at a time since 

1999! 
 

LONGARM CUSTOM QUILTING SINCE 1990

Quilting by Carrie Matheny
www.swirlsandcurlslongarmquilting.com

Where every quilt is a custom quilt

Quilters Budget Special

Choose from 10 of our custom 
patterns for this special

  Small size quilt           50" x 60"    $30 
 Medium size quilt     60" x 75"    $60    

    Large size quilt           75" x 92"    $100
Backing fabric not included with special. Please have your backing ready for 

Polyester batting included 

quilting. This special is not good with any other discount and does not include 
tax, shipping, or binding.

 

No limit, bring as many quilts as you wish.

All major credit cards and Paypal accepted  |  swirlsandcurlslongarmquilting@gmail.com | 619.804.6062

For your convenience, we carry warm and natural batting and dozens of extra wide backing fabrics

Like us on Facebook 
and Twitter and yelp
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       Reminders

Our 
Meeting 
Location
Community 

Recreation Center 
30875 Rancho 

Vista Rd. 
Temecula, CA 

Exit the 15 Freeway at 
Rancho California Rd. 

and go East.
Go to Ynez Rd. and 

turn right.
Go to Rancho Vista 
Rd. and turn Left

The CRC is 
approximately 1.5 
miles on the right-

hand side.

All Sewers 
Welcome

Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild
27275 Ynez Rd. #435       Temecula, CA  92592 

Newsletter Editor:  Diane Lapio   Webmaster:  Tina Sandoval
votmq@yahoo.com

http://www.valleyofthemistquilters.com
      Follow us on Facebook

March 13th 
General 
meeting 

6:15-9pm  

Submit recipes 
for Guild 

Cookbook 

Sign up for 
2018 Board 

position! 

Membership 
Update in 

March: $30 

Sign up for 
workshops 

March 
Birthdays; bring 

snack & door 
prizes. 

Bring show & 
tell 

Board Meeting 
Mon., Mar. 19th 

6:30 pm 
@Primitive 
Gatherings 

MISSION STATEMENT 
 Formed in 1990, Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild is a non-profit charitable, 

educational and social organization in the Temecula Valley.  We promote the 
knowledge of, and appreciation for, all aspects of quilting and fiber arts with an 

active philanthropy program.  

http://www
http://valleyofthemistquilters.com
http://www
http://valleyofthemistquilters.com

